

June 17, 2024

The City of Broken Arrow Presented by the Mayor

Dear Judge Steven Edgar,

The purpose of this letter is to express the City of Broken Arrow's appreciation and gratitude for your commitment to excellence and for the administration of Justice.

During your time with the City of Broken Arrow, you have guided our Municipal Court through various trials and tribulations with integrity and fairness. This coupled with your passion for finding the truth and the outstanding example you have set have served our community, both inside and outside of the courtroom.

Thank you for your contributions to the City of Broken Arrow for five years as the Alternate Judge and nineteen years as the Presiding Judge of Broken Arrow Municipal Court. We greatly appreciate your work for the City of Broken Arrow.

As Mayor for the City of Broken Arrow, and on behalf of my fellow City Councilors and City Manager, Michael Spurgeon, I wish you a big Congratulations on your retirement, Judge Edgar.

We wish you the very best in the future,

Debra Wimpee Mayor of the City of Broken Arrow